
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 
2021-110 

 
Kitsap County Facilities Maintenance 

for 
Recycling Collection Services 

 
A MANDATORY walk-thru for KC Main Campus Buildings will be held at 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, March 24, 2021 at 717 Taylor Street, Port Orchard, Washington. 

 

A MANDATORY walk-thru for Off-Campus Buildings will be held at 10:00 a.m. on 

Thursday, March 25, 2021. Meeting at 717 Taylor Street, Port Orchard, Washington 

prior to departing for the various locations. 
 

Response Deadline 
Thursday, April 22, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. 

 
 Kitsap County Facilities/Maintenance is seeking proposals from qualified contractors to recycle 

mixed paper, mixed food and beverage containers and corrugated cardboard from a variety of 

county facilities. 

 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Vicki Martin at 360-337-4788 or vmartin@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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